
Sisters and Brothers 
The Membership Committee wants to hear your Chapter’s 

ideas to grow membership, and membership success 
stories. 

We will gather these ideas and stories to share with our 
Eastern Star Family and include some in the 4U2 Review 

newsletter. 

Please have one of your members collect and submit your 
Chapter’s input before November 30 so we can act before 

the end of the year.  

 

Send to: boduncan1@hotmail.com 

 

Thank you for all you do to grow and share Eastern Star! 
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